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                                                                                                                                        19th March 2021 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,  

Please find below the arrangements for the children’s return to school on Monday 22nd March  

1. Parents/ Guardians are reminded that they are not to come on to the site. If you need to 

speak to your child’s teacher, please telephone the school office – 40630587 

2. The arrangements the children entering/ exiting the school via separate doors will remain in 

place i.e. - P6/7- side door at field, P4/5 - main entrance, P2/3- Ms Mc Conville’s door, P1 – 

Hall Door  

3. Please replenish gluestick, whiteboard marker, sanitiser, wipes and tissues for your child’s use  

 

School Uniforms  

To ease the children’s return to the classroom we have relaxed the school uniform rule – PE uniform 

may be worn to school every day until the Easter break. A list of good quality used uniforms is available 

on the Friends of St Patrick’s Primary Facebook page. 

EZ Payments  

We have moved to online payment for school meals. All meals – including Free School Meals – must 

be booked and paid on the EZ Payments app. Further details are available on the School App and on 

the school website. If you have misplaced your child’s ID number please contact the school office as 

soon as possible. Next week’s menu is available on the school app and on the website. 

First Confession  

Due to the ongoing restrictions there will not be a Primary Four penitential service for First Confession, 

the Primary Four children will make their First Confession with Fr Charlie in school very soon, details 

will be sent home as soon as they become available. Primary Four parents are asked to continue to 

revise the prayers for First Confession with their children.   

First Holy Communion and Confirmation 

The Primary Four and Primary Seven classes are very large this year and we are waiting on information 

regarding congregation numbers which will inform the arrangements for First Communion and 

Confirmation. Details will be sent home as soon as they become available. 
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Green Day  

Thank you for the donations for the Green Day in aid of our chosen charities – Trocaire and Cancer 

Research. The total raised by P1-3 on the day was £130.20  

We hope you all have a lovely weekend. We look forward to welcoming all the children back to school 

on Monday. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs N. Magee and staff 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


